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21st February 2024

Dear St. Paul’s and St. Nicholas Churches,

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation to Wokingham Foodbank of 220.3kg. It is heart-warming to know that in spite of everything else going on in the world there is still so much compassion for others in our community who are less fortunate and struggling with the cost of food.

As you may be aware Wokingham Foodbank remains incredibly busy, which has placed significant strain on our stocks. This year has been our busiest on record but thanks to the generosity of donations such as yours we are in a strong position to face the challenges ahead.

With kindest regards, 

Annette Medhurst
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